

Dr. Willie Jolley Willie Jolley Productions, Inc. 5711 13<sup>th</sup> Street, NW, Suite 100 Washington, DC 20011

Dear Dr. Jolley,

On behalf of UNCF, I would like to thank you for being the keynote speaker on Thursday, May 29, 2014 during our 2014 Student Leadership Conference. The conference was a tremendous success. A large part of that success can be attributed to the wonderfully, inspiring and energetic opening address you delivered to our student leaders.

Your inspirational talk challenged the students to "show up" and "stand up" to their potential and, most importantly, to always execute with excellence, going above and beyond what is required to achieve their goals. Thank you again for your support for the professional development of our emerging leaders in our Gateway to Leadership, Walton-UNCF Education Reform Fellowship, and Corporate Scholars programs. I trust that we may be able to call on you again in the future.

Until then, I wish you all the best in your work and new endeavors.

Sincerely,

Taliah Givens

**Executive Director** 

Taliat Hivene

**UNCF Professional Development Programs**